CSR Project at Makutkiriwan School for the Blind (Khao Yai)

On January 10, 2020, management and employees of Finansa Pcl. and affiliated companies
visited Makutkiriwan School for the Blind (Khao Yai), in Nakhon Ratchasima Province. At
this event, Khun Wipa Nilsophon, Assistant Managing Director of Finansa Pcl. and Khun
Nuchalee Junkhun, Head of Human Resources, on behalf of the Company and employees,
donated money and consumer goods for the children and school to Khun Raksak Chairunchuansakun,
the Deputy Director of Makutkiriwan School for the Blind.

N CSp e :

. A WU ATy

!&T vﬁuua‘%m\umunnnnuﬁgﬁ‘::?
wv\r' o

AT v i
NANSSA CSR ﬂum‘la?nuaa‘

HUADUAKG A3% (Lingy




